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Date: December 3, 2021 Division 5

AUDREY T. MILLER

To: All AVEK Customers Division 6

GARY VAN DAM

Re: Invitation to Participate in 2022 Water Rates Discussion & Workshop
DIv,sfon 7

Thursday, December 9, 2021 at 9:00 am

Dear AVEK Customer,

The Antelope Valley-East Kern (AVEK) Water Agency will consider 2022 water rates at a Public
Hearing set for Thursday, December 14, 2021, at 5:30 p.m.

Input from our customers is crucial to the strategic decision-making process at the Antelope
Valley-East Kern Water Agency. The AVEK Board of Directors believes this is especially true
when it comes to planning for the future water supply needs of our region.

Please plan on joining our management staff, in-person or via Zoom, to discuss strategies for
the coming year. Details are as follows:

Customer Water Rates Discussion & Workshop
Thursday, December 9, 2021 @ 9:00 am

AVEK, 6500 W Ave N, Palmdale

Zoom:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86468496475?pwd=bkhtRINxL3E3SnZCTU 1 oSFNHcHJNQTO9

Teleconference Number: 669-900-6833
Meeting ID: 864 6849 6475

Passcode: 0

We look forward to the sharing of ideas on how AVEK can be responsive to our customer needs.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or our Assistant General
Manager, Matthew Knudson.

Sincerely,

Dwayne Chisam
General Manager

6500 WESTAVENUE N • PALMDALE, CALIFORNIA 93551
(661) 943-3201 . www.avek.org • info@avek.org

The mission of AVEK is to deliver reliable, sustainable and high quolily supplemental water to the region in a cost-effective and efficient manner.
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